
 
 

 
 

 
 
 June 6, 2011 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation and Rochester Gas and Electric 
Corporation (together “the Companies”) hereby submits for filing the enclosed tariff leafs 
in compliance with the Public Service Commission’s Order Directing Certain Utilities to 
Submit Tariff Amendments, issued and effective May 23, 2011 (“the Order”).  This filing is 
in accordance with the requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the 
Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 

 

PSC No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No: 117.8, Revision 8 

 

PSC No. 19 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service 
Leaf No: 160.26.1, Revision 5 

 
 
 Effective:  July 21, 2011 

Received: 06/06/2011
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Overview of the Filing 
 

In accordance with the Order, the Companies have proposed revisions to the calculation 
of the Transition Charge applicable to residential customers.  Effective August 1, 2011, the 
residential transition charge will reflect the benefit from purchased power, if any, and monthly 
payments the Companies receive from the Residential Consumer Discount Program.   

 

Newspaper Publication 
 

 The Companies request that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law 
and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived because customers receive 
notification of the NYPA benefits through messages on the customer’s bill. 
 

Company Contacts 
 

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Patti Beaudoin at (607) 762-7728 
or me at (607) 762-8710.  

 
 

 Sincerely, 
 
 

 Lori A. Cole 
 Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs 
 Rates & Regulatory Economics Dept. 
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